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20th December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
As the end of term approaches, I wanted to write to congratulate Year 7 on completing their first full term 
at secondary school! Year 7 has made a truly superb start to this academic year.  
 
As a year group they have gathered 24,521 positive points between them. That's the most any year group 
has achieved this term. Our extra-curricular activities are up and running, with many attending our Huff 
and Puff club at break time and many getting involved in our annual School Show.  
 
It's fair to say that your children are embedding themselves into The Buckingham Way and here are just 
some rewards given in recognition of their positive contribution: 
 

• Year 7 students who have achieved 50+ positive points will receive their Bronze and Silver 
certificates for the first term. An incredible 155 of our students have already achieved over 100 
positive points this term! 
 

• Weekly Tutor shout outs and contact home.  
 

• Weekly shout outs from Mrs Wallace and myself to our stand-out students, with contact home. 
 

• Weekly Golden Ticket rewards, with a Monday breakfast for the winners. 
 

• The Form Group with the highest number of House Points were given a gift from the Pastoral Team. 
 

• Students have been recognised for 100% Attendance with a certificate. 
 

• Students with both 0 Negative Behaviour Points and 100% Attendance were rewarded with a 
matinee performance of our School Show, Annie! 

 
It's certainly time for a well deserved rest for you all. Although many are looking forward to the Christmas 
break, we recognise that this can be a challenging time for others. Below is a link to our school website 
with support helplines available.  
 
https://www.buckinghamschool.org/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=3514  
 
Finally, I would like to thank you for your ongoing support of the School and we wish you and your family 
a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
 
Best wishes to you all! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss C Checkley 
Head of Year 7 
ccheckley@buckinghamschool.org 
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